
 

 

27th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Celebration Lunch - *Reception, Year 1, Year 2* 

 
We will be holding a ‘Halloween’ themed celebration lunch on Thursday 6th October. On this 
day, all children will have the option to have a themed school dinner, which will consist of: 
 
Haunting hot dogs (veggie option available) 
Creepy corn on the cob 
Chilling chips 
Spooky biscuits  
 
Halal, veggie and vegan options will be available. 
 
A ‘Halloween’ themed celebration lunch will be ordered for all children in Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2, unless you ‘opt out’ via this google form (https://forms.gle/nNXmjhUfzUyuLCd4A).  
 
If you ‘opt out’ please ensure you provide a packed lunch for your child on the day instead. 
Please note, you will only need to fill out the form if you do not want your Reception, Year 1 or 
Year 2 child to have the meal. 
 
If your child usually has a packed lunch and will be having a school dinner as part of 
the ‘Halloween’ themed celebration lunch, please ensure you inform us of any 
allergies your child suffers from within the form. 
 
The last day for replies is Tuesday 4th October by 9am. 
 
This celebration lunch is now a termly event in the Oswald Road calendar, as a showcase of the 
fantastic catering we offer in-house. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Craig Taylor 
 
School Business Manager 
 


